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December 10, 2009

Dear Neighbors,

We are writing to inform you that Someone's In The Kitchen is
requesting a wine license. As many of you may know, we offer cooking
classes, which are conducted in the kitchen area of our store. Some of the
instructors, most of who are local chefs and caterers, would like to offer
wine samples with their classes. Rapid City requires us to have a wine
license to offer these free samples. We have no intention of selling wine off
the shelf and any sale of wine will primarily be in conjunction with our
cooking classes.

Cordially,
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Dave & Betsy Lyons
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